
SAFETY  
Nice weather is here!  All students are asked not to be on the sidewalk. 

RECITAL TIGHTS/SHOES/COSTUMES
All students should have tights and shoes ordered and in at this time. If you do not have 
your costume you must email me ASAP. 

RECITAL T-SHIRTS
All students will need a recital t-shirt for the finale. 

SUMMER DANCE WEEK INFORMATION 
Jr. Dance Week ~ July 6-9th.  
Company Dance Week ~ July 13-16th 
We have an exciting week planned so tell your friends and sign up now!  
Information is on the website. Please register for Summer Dance on the website under 
registration. 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

April 20-24th No Classes School Vacation Week 

May 1st  Ticket and T shirt forms due

May 22-25th No Classes Memorial Day Weekend

June 1-5th Tuition must be paid in full this week

June 1-5th Classes will be held at the studio at the normal times.

June 8, 9, 11th No classes will be held at the studio

June 10th Dress Rehearsal 5:00 Pioneer Regional High School 

June 10th Video Order forms due 

June 12th Friday Night Recital 6:30p.m.

June 13th Saturday Company ONLY Showcase 2:00p.m. Pioneer Regional 

June 13th Saturday Recital 4:00p.m. Pioneer Regional High School
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Ticket Information
Each family will be able to purchase 5 tickets for each show.  If there are extra 

tickets available I will post the information on the website and tickets will be sold 

on a first come first serve basis.  Order Envelopes are attached in this packet.  

Envelopes are due by May 1st.  Extra tickets will be released after this date.  

Dancers will not have to purchase a ticket  and will be able to stay in the back 

room during the show since only 5 tickets are available per family per show.   As 

for the young dancers (ages 3-6) tickets must be purchased since they are to young 

to be left alone.  

 All tickets will be $10.00 for everyone including dancers. 

Dress rehearsal will be held on Wednesday, June 10th starting at 5:00p.m..  This 

will be a full run through with company dances so plan on a 3 hour rehearsal.  We 

will start with the finale so that students can leave when their dances have finished.  

If you have any questions or concerns they should be addressed to me and not my 

staff.  You may call my cell at 522-5747 or email me at pizazzdance@comcast.net. 

I hope to make this a fun and exciting time for the dancers as well as for their 

guests. 

Beth
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